
Summer is Upon Us!
I hope this newsletter finds you well!

I would like to thank everyone for their continued 
commitment towards keeping our neighborhood 
clean, tidy and well kept.

2021 was another relatively quiet year as Covid 
continued to interupt us. The board therefore focussed 
on keeping the entrance in good order with a new 
timer for the lighting, camera maintenance and 
ensuring the irrigation system is in good working 
order for this summer.

We held off on any significant projects and this means 
we remain in a healthy financial position. We would, 
of course, appreciate your input and feedback on any 
improvements we could make at the upcoming AGM.

All the best, and I look forward to seeing you soon!

Mark Westguard - President
president@gainescreek.org / (504) 251-6005

Brenda Napier - Treasurer
Clare Steinbook - Secretary
Eileen Barrs - Member at Large
Carrie Cowley - Member at Large
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Annual General Meeting
We would like to invite you to participate in the 2022 
AGM. This meeting is your opportunity to share any 
ideas or concerns with the homeowners association.

6939 Gaines Ridge Rd
June 17, 2022 @ 6PM

As always, wine will be served and following the 
meeting we invite you to stay for the ...

Dr. Samuel “Sam” Ted Rice
December 8, 1938 - February 14, 2002

It is with great sadness that we remember our dear 
friend and neighbor Dr. Sam Rice. We offer our love, 
support and prayers to his family.

Neighborhood Party @ 6939!
Isn’t it about time we had a neighborhood get together?

Mark & Casey Westguard would like to invite all 
residents of Gaines Creek to a house party.

6939 Gaines Ridge Rd
June 17, 2022 @ 7PM (Following the AGM)

We invite everyone in the neighborhood to bring a 
dish and enjoy the company. Drinks will be provided.

Please RSVP: casey@westguard.co.uk / 504 782 0105

Get Involved
As Board Members rotate off each year, the 
opportunity arises for Gaines Creek residents to serve 
on our homeowners association at the board level. 
If you would be willing to serve as a Board Member, 
or would like to nominate someone in this capacity, 
please let us know (Please!).


